
 

Examination of the Histon & Impington Neighbourhood Plan  
 
Response to Examiner’s Preliminary Question from South Cambridgeshire District 
Council (SCDC) 
  
This document provides SCDC’s response to the preliminary questions for the District 
Council on the Histon & Impington Neighbourhood Plan raised by the Examiner, Bob Yuille, 
in his clarification note dated 14 August 2019. 
 
Question to South Cambridgeshire District Council 
 
2. The development plan for the area is the adopted South Cambridgeshire Local Plan 2018. 
Is that 
correct? 
 
Yes – this Local Plan was adopted in September 2018.  
 
 
3. There is a commitment to undertake an early review of the adopted Local plan. This will 
be called the Greater Cambridge Local Plan. Has work on this commenced and if so, what 
stage has it reached? 
 
Work has begun on this and it is anticipated that the Issues and Options consultation will 
take place at the end of this year. https://www.scambs.gov.uk/planning/local-plan-and-
neighbourhood-planning/emerging-local-plans-and-guidance/emerging-greater-cambridge-
local-plan/emerging-greater-cambridge-local-plan-overview/  
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